
  

Mass Schedule:  
 
 

Weekdays  
Tuesday-Friday 

8am 
 

Weekends  
Saturday 5pm 
Sunday 10am 

 

 

Confessions:   Saturday 4-4:30 pm or by Appointment 
 

Office hours: Tues-Thurs 
8:30am-3:30pm 

** Office will be closed Tuesday August 4 

Monsignor Dominick Fullam, Pastor 
P.O. Box 523 Biloxi, MS 39533                 

177 First Street Biloxi, MS 39530 
Msgr Diocesan Office:  (228) 702-2114 

Church Office:  (228) 435-5578 
 Fax:  (228) 435-5579 

Website: stmichaelchurchbiloxi.com 

 

E-Mail: stmichaelschurch@cableone.net  
 

App Store: MyParish (select St Michael) 
  

Facebook:  facebook.com/Stmichaelbiloxi 

  

  

PRAYER TO SAINT 

MICHAEL 

THE ARCHANGEL  

St. Michael the Archangel, 

defend us in battle.  Be 

our defense against the 

wickedness and snares of 

the Devil.  May God re-

buke him, we humbly 

pray, and do thou, O 

Prince of the heavenly 

hosts, by the power of 

God, thrust into hell Sa-

tan, and all the evil spirits, 

who prowl about the 

world seeking the ruin of 

souls.  Amen. 

ST. MICHAEL CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

Weekend of  August 1 & 2, 2020 



Ministry News 

~St Michael Fundraising Team  Is wrapping up Raffle and will report results soon.  Thanks again to every-
one who participated in St Michael’s biggest fund raiser of the year!  The team will be taking a much need 
break until YETI time!! 

~St Michael Saint Vincent DePaul   Will remain closed, as they restock the shelves you can make donations 
of food (baskets in vestibule) or money directly SVDP by placing in poor box (in vestibule, money goes di-
rectly to SVDP).  If you need any assistance or know someone who does please let us know as we will still 
support the St Michael community with food as needed. Thank you for all your continued help and support!  
God Bless. 

~St Michael Card Ministry This program brings a smile to all who receives a card and lets them know they 
are loved.  If you’d like to donate cards or postage please drop them at the office.  Again, Thank You!! 

~St Michael Knights of Columbus is growing here at St Michael, if interested in joining this fraternal organ-
ization please see a Knight, take enrollment form from back of church, or contact the office for more infor-
mation. 

Wanted: All St Michael Parish Teams are recruiting new members. We are also in need of more Eucharistic 
Ministers, Altar Servers, Lectors and counters. Help grow St Michael and serve based on your schedule.  We 
are also in need of  a paid office substitute for a few dates in August, if interested please call the office. 

Blessing of the Fleet 2020 posters are for sale $20 each or signed prints for $40.  

 

And the winner is? 

We will find out this weekend.  Winner will be notified after drawing. 

The St Michael Fundraising Team would like to thank each and everyone of you 

for participating in this year’s raffle.  It’s been a crazy time sending and collecting 

tickets but we pulled it off together by God’s grace and made it a success! 

Thank you one and all!! 



                     In Our Parish 
**Please feel free to take a missal home and bring 
it back and forth with you to church.  Consider 
buying your own hardbound missal as this may be 
a more long term solution.  We have ordered some 
samples of missals for home purchase, they are in 
the office. Thank you for understanding and your 
continued support and patience during this un-
precedented time. 
 

August 22: Loaves and Fishes 
 

Notes from the office-Anyone giving via PayPal and 
has an envelope number assigned, your totals are be-
ing added as if you were using your envelopes for  
2020 tax letters. 
** Office will be closed Tuesday August 4th 
 

 

Bishop Kihneman has authorized the implementation 
of a new Diaconate Formation Class with two tracks: 
one in English and one in Spanish.  
 
Announcement (English) 

Men, could God be calling you to the diaconate?  If so, the 
Biloxi Diocese plans to begin a new Formation Class for 
the diaconate in 2021. Pre-selection information sessions 
will be conducted from 8:30-noon on the following days: 
Sept 19

th
 at St. Clare, Waveland; Sept 26

th
 at Sacred 

Heart, Hattiesburg; and Oct 3
rd 

at St. Mary, Gautier. For 
interested men who think you may have a calling, attend-
ance at one of these sessions is mandatory with your wife. 
Please see your pastor, or call Deacon Mike Saxer, (228) 
216-8060 or Deacon Mike Harris, (228) 342-1536. 

Announcement (Spanish)  

Para todos los varones: ¿Alguna vez te has preguntado si 
Dios podría llamarte al diaconado? Si así fuera, la Dióce-
sis de Biloxi está planeando iniciar un nuevo Curso de 
Formación para el diaconado en el 2021. Se han pro-
gramado juntas de información y pre-selección en estas 
fechas/parroquias, iniciando a las 8:30 de la mañana has-
ta las 12 del día: 19 de Septiembre en St. Clare 
(Waveland); 26 de Septiembre en Sacred Heart 
(Hattiesburg); y el 3 de Octubre en St. Mary (Gautier). Pa-
ra aquellos que estén interesados, y sientan que podrían 
estar llamados, es obligatorio asistir a cualquiera de estas 
juntas informativas acompañados de su esposa. Para 
mayores informes, por favor consulte con su párroco, o 
llame al Diácono Jesus Arellano, (228) 326-1654, o al 
Diácono Mike Harris, (228) 342-1536. 

 
 

Collections 7/25&26/20 
$2677.40 

Thank you to those of you giving electronically and by mail, it is 
much appreciated! 

Mass Intentions:  Tuesday-Saturdays excluding Holy 
Days.  There are many dates available for 2020. If you 
would like to have Mass said in memory of or in honor of a 
loved one, please call the church office at 228-435-5578.  
Thank you! 

This Weeks Gospel 

Matthew 14:13-21 

Hurricane Season 

• Be Prepared: Have a full tank of gas, locate 
and secure valuables and any important pa-
pers. (Remember to add any protective 
equipment i.e. masks, hand sanitizer etc) 

• Have a plan:  

 ~Gather info about hazards in your area 

 ~Meet with your family to create a plan 
 ~Implement your plan when a hurricane 
 watch  is declared for your area. Plan the 
 route you will take if you must leave. 
 ~Have an alternative  route. Tune into 
 your local radio stations for  available 
 shelter information 
 ~Practice and maintain your plan 
 ~Arrange for one family member not in 

 your area to notify friends and family of 

 your where about and status. 

• LISTEN AND LEAVE 

School News 
 

The Diocese of Biloxi Catholic Schools                   
10 Elementary Schools and 5 High Schools, indi-

vidual school information may be found at 

www.biloxidiocese.org or contact Dr. Rhonda 

Clark, Superintendent of Education, 

rclark@biloxidiocese.org  
 

St. Patrick Catholic High School is now enrolling 

for the 2020-21 school year, contact Dr. Matt Buck-

ley at 228-702-0500 or mbuck-

ley@stpatrickhighschool.net. 
 

Nativity BVM Elementary Registration  Please 
visit our website at http://www.nativitybvm.org to 
register your returning student or to submit an ap-
plication for a new student. We look forward to 
having a school full of saints!  
 

Sat Aug 1st +Wes DeRoven 
Sat Aug 8th +Laura Creel 

 
 
 

 



Aug 2020 
Y O U  M A Y  P U R C H A S E  A  

FAMILY AD BY CALLING THE OFFICE 

BY NOON ON THE WEDNESDAY 

PRIOR TO PUBLICATION. CALL THE  

OFFICE FOR MORE INFO. 

Fun Facts-What is Confirmation? 

Growth is vital to human life; the body and mind must 

grow to stay alive. As Catholics, we believe that the 

soul also needs to grow to maturity in the life of grace, 

just as the human body must grow through childhood, 

adolescence, and adulthood. We believe the Sacra-

ment of Confirmation is the supernatural equivalent of 

the growth process on the natural level. It builds on 

what was begun in Baptism and what was nourished in 

Holy Eucharist. It completes the process of initiation 

into the Christian community, and it matures the soul 

for the work ahead.  

Remembering 

Salvadore ‘Penue’ Taranto 

You are never far from our 

thoughts. 

We love and miss you!                           

Your Children and  

Grandchildren 

In loving memory of the  

Broussard, Denning, Merten  

& Taranto Families 

              In Loving Memory  

            of Lusk, Baker, McCaleb,  

             Ryan  & Aken Families 

 

In Loving Memory of    

Stanley “Rook” Kopszywa Sr    

Lola Broussard Derouen   

Victoria “Tori” Felsher   

& Rogers “Poochie” Broussard   

In Loving Memory of  
      Julius Broussard 

HAPPY 77TH BIRTHDAY 

TO 

RONALD BAKER SR. 

JULY 29TH! 

Mr. and Mrs. Peter H. Aufdemorte Jr. 

celebrated their 65th wedding anniver-

sary on July 22.  They were mar-

ried July 22, 1955 at Nativity BVM 

Cathedral in Biloxi.  

Their children, Elizabeth Leinheiser, 
Kay Smith, Peter Aufdemorte III and 

John Aufdemorte send prayers of   
thanksgiving and wishes for happiness.  

In loving memory of 

John Barcelona 

From 

Your Friends at St Michael 

May you rest in peace 

In remembrance 

Eugene Trahan 

April 30-1936-June 19, 2020 

Love, 

your wife Jayne  

and your family 


